
Almost immediate phone call from Scott Berry followed by a very helpful email. A further phone call was also very helpful. I am the Adjoining Owner, but I am still waiting for the Building Owner who has encountered delays even though he has had planning permission granted.
Party Wall, Sevenoaks, Kent, N Steere - October 2020



I contacted Berry Party Wall Surveyors when I was in the planning stages of a Loft Conversion for my Victorian Terraced House. I was having trouble getting a response from my neighbour’s Landlord regarding the proposed building works and Scott was able to provide me with consultation and advice, following which he delivered prompt intervention to carry out a Party Wall Schedule of Condition.
Scott was efficient, neutral and responded quickly to my calls and emails. He was respectful of my neighbours and helped to give me reassurance and confidence that things were progressing in the appropriate way.
Following Scott’s assistance my neighbour’s Landlord has been provided with the requested Schedule and has since agreed to the proposed work in writing so I can proceed with the project.
The cost of the service was very reasonable, and I would recommend this company to others.
Kirsten, Rochester, Kent. August 2020



